
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TANA WATER WORKS DEVELOPMENT AGENCY (TWWDA) 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 UNDER TENDER NOTICE FOR PROVISION OF 
REPAINTING SERVICES FOR MAJI HOUSE HEADQUARTER OFFICES               

(TWWDA/T/008/2024 – 2025) FOR FY 2024 – 2025 
 

i. Tana Water Works Development Agency (TWWDA) wishes to draw the attention of all 
Interested Bidders for the tender for Provision of Re painting Services for Maji House 
Headquarter offices (TWWDA/T/008/2024 – 2025), as had been advertised by a way of 
uploading on the PPIP and TWWDA Website on Monday 17th March, 2025 to the 
following adjustments/Changes made to the tender as indicated in the table below. 
 

ii. This addendum relates to the adjustments made on BOQs No. 2. The changes are now 
uploaded on the Agency’s Website (www.tanawwda.go.ke) and PPIP. 
 

No. Tender Name and Number Change/s Made 
1. Tender for Provision of Re 

painting Services for Maji 
House Headquarter Offices 
(TWWDA/T/008/2024  
2025) 
(Reserved for firms owners 
by firms owned by Women) 

a. BOQ Number 2 alongside 
their respective collection 
sheets have been adjusted as 
per the attached detailed 
BOQs. 

 
iii. Further to the addendum, all bidders are hereby informed that the deadline for submission 

of the bids has now been extended from earlier set date of Thursday 3rd April, 2025, at 
10:00am to Thursday 10th April, 2025 at 10:00am. Subsequently, all details in the 
named tender document herein , relating to the submission deadline shall change 
accordingly. 
 

iv. This addendum shall form part of the named tender and be construed as such pursuant to 
the section Amendments of Bid Documents as explained in the bid. 

 
          For further clarification, kindly use the email address indicated: ceo@tanawwda.go.ke 
 
 

 

          The Chief Executive Officer, 

          Tana Water Works Development Agency 

          P.O Box 1292-10100, 
          Maji House, Baden Powell Road,       
           NYERI 

http://www.tanawwda.go.ke/

